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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:17 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket #20190071-WS

Good afternoon,  
 
Please place the email below in Consumers and Their Representatives, in Docket No. 20190071-WS.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
From: Terry Clark [mailto:tax.pro.terry@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 1:57 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Docket #20190071-WS 
 
We are owners of a deed at Fawn Ridge RV Park in Davenport, Florida.  We would like the following statements be 
added to the application. 
 
Deer Creek Utilities is proposing a 308% increase in our water and sewer rates which is about 4 times our current 
rates.  This excessive and unfair increase is totally unacceptable to us as it would raise our annual cost of ownership in 
this property to an unreasonable amount.  We, like most of the owners in Fawn Ridge, are on a fixed income and are 
unable to absorb such an excessive increase. 
 
Our subdivision is metered by Deer Creek Utilities  and we pay for every gallon of water that enters our park.  This utility 
as done very little to stop the estimated 30% of the water they claim they are losing.  We were not present at the public 
hearing held in December.  But we totally object to the proposed 308% rate increase from Deer Creek Utilities. 
 
Please register our request for denial of this proposed increase. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Terry L. Clark 
Madelaine A. Clark 
UDI # 5380-4 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




